
Public Hearing  April 28, 2009 

 At 7:15 p.m. Supervisor Milner called to order a public hearing located at the Town Hall, 

18 State Street, Brockport, New York on April 28, 2009.  The purpose of the public hearing was to 

consider the establishment of the Town of Sweden Lighting District No. 9 – Villas at Brandon 

Woods and to hear all persons interested in the subject thereof. 

  

Town Board Members present were Supervisor John Milner, Councilperson Rob Carges, 

Councilperson Patricia Connors, Councilperson Tom Ferris, and Councilperson Danielle Windus-

Cook.  Also present were Finance Director Leisa Strabel, Town Clerk Karen Sweeting, 

Superintendent of Highways Fred Perrine, Building Inspector Jim Butler and Town Attorney Jim 

Bell. 

   

Visitors present were residents Jim Hamlin, Cora Schrader, Vesta Teeter and Timothy 

Bates.   

 

 Supervisor Milner asked Town Clerk Karen Sweeting to read the legal notice published in 

the Town newspaper.  Notice was read.   

  

 Supervisor Milner asked if anyone had any comments.  No one spoke.  The public hearing 

was closed at 7:30 pm. 

  

      Respectfully Submitted, 

 

 

      Karen M. Sweeting 

      Town Clerk 
 


